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April 3-7
PTO Spare Change 

Challenge

April 4
PTO Meeting at Eastern 

@ 7:00 pm

April 6
Parent-Teacher 

Conferences

April 10-14
Spring Break

April 13
Recycle Days from 
2:00-4:00 pm

April 21
Interims Go Home

 April 25&26
Third Grade State Math 

Assessment

NEWSLETTER

KROGER FUNDRAISER
It’s time to re-enroll for the new year of Kroger 
Community Rewards. If you have enrolled, you 
will need to re-enroll in the month of April in 
order to continue contributing to Western 
Elementary through the May 1, 2017 to April 
30, 2018 year. For a member to re-enroll their 
card they simply go to 
www.krogercommunityrewards.com 
• Click “sign-in” 
• Put in their email address and password that they 

used to enroll their card. 
• Put in the group number or part of the name of the 

organization. 
• Choose the correct organization. 
• Click Enroll.  

If it’s the first time they are registering, the 
member will need to set up their account first. 
• For a member to enroll their card the simply 

go to www.krogercommunityrewards.com 
• Click “create an account” 
• Put in their email address and password. 

Confirm their password
• Enter plus card OR alt ID number
• Go to Community Rewards (near bottom) 
• Follow through the steps. (Name, address, etc.) 
• Put in the group number or part of the name of 

the organization. 
• Choose the correct organization. 
• Click Enroll. 

Many are already looking ahead to the 
2017-2018 school year.  In doing so, 
please be aware that we are unable to 
honor parental requests for children 
to have particular teachers.  Any 
concerns that might negatively affect 
the placement of a child must be 
brought to the building principal’s 
attention, in writing, no later than 
Monday, April 24th.

Every effort is made to distribute the 
children among the classrooms fairly 
and heterogeneously.  We take into 
consideration many factors to help 
ensure that each and every student has 
the best possible educational 
placement and environment. 

Please understand that our efforts are 
in doing the best that we can for all 
children.

Our district has purchased a summer 
subscription to myON for every 
Preschool-Grade 6 student. What is 
myON?  MyON is a personalized 
digital library that offers unlimited 
access to thousands of digital books, 
matched to each student’s
interests, Lexile reading level and 
grade level, along with literacy tools 
that encourage engagement and 
achievement.  Students can access 
myON online with any web-enabled 
device and offline using free mobile 
apps for iPad, Android,
Chromebooks and Kindle Fire HD-
making it possible for them to read 
wherever they are and whenever they 
want to read. The district will send 
out further information and hold an 
informational meeting in the month 
of May to further explain our summer 
reading incentives and offer a 
demonstration of myON.

! ! Requests
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